
   

 

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS 

 

BUNKER SURCHARGE REVIEW 

 

New Zealand Fiji Trade 

 

 

Pacific Forum Line wish to advise customers of the following changes to our Bunker 

Surcharge as declared in our Fiji tariff.  

 

Fuel Prices have steadily been increasing since the latter part of 2017 and increases 

have continued during the first quarter 2017. The fuel price has increased by 

approximately 13.50% and prices continue to rise. 

 

Our current Northbound BAF is US$284.00 per TEU on this trade and the increase in 

the fuel price supports an increase of US$38.00 per TEU in BAF and so a revised BAF 

level of US$322.00 per TEU northbound from New Zealand to Fiji and US$148.00 per 

TEU southbound from Fiji to New Zealand. 

 

Breakbulk BAF will be revised at US$14.00 per revenue tonne Northbound and 

US$8.00 per revenue tonne Southbound. 

 

The new BAF will come into effect from 1 March 2018 and therefore be applicable 

form Capitaine Tasman V87 loading Tauranga 2 March 2018. 

 

If customers have any questions or require clarification of these adjustments, please 

contact our Auckland office or your local Pacific Forum Line agent.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Pacific Forum Line  

 

February 2018 

 

www.pacificforumline.com  

Phone +64 9 2552500 

 


